
 

  

           

   The Marys and Marthas Chapter was established in 2003. Our  

mission is to pray, serve and evangelize.   
  

We meet on the second Monday of the month in the Parish Hall  

of the Good Shepherd Church in Milford Pennsylvania at 1:00  

PM. We are currently doing our b ible study based on a book  

published by Forward Movement. The book is called  “The Path,  

a Journey Through the Bible”.  
    

        In the past, we have given out mini - breads at services to new  

and visiting parishioners and hope to continue this in the future.  

W e also make prayer shawls and quits for babies that are  

baptized at The Good Shepherd ,We also provide these to  

comfort those who are ill. We pry daily for the world, church  

family and for all that have asked us to pray for them. 
      

We welcome anyone who is 
  interested in joining us for our  

Bible study. For further information you can call The Shepherd  

Church office at 570 - 296 - 8123 .     

     

  

  

  

    


